

What did we do with that money? We gave it to OUR school and OUR students and OUR community! Here are some highlights of what the PTG funded:

- ✓ Author visit and book signing
- √ Laser Light Assembly
- ✓ Book Bingo Family Fun Night
- ✓ Reading Incentive Program
- √ New Student Picnic
- ✓ BES Citizenship Awards
- ✓ NWR Scholarship
- ✓ Homeroom money (start up money for teachers – class supplies, books, etc.)
- Teacher wish lists (items not covered under school budget for all grade levels & all specials)
- Teacher and Staff Appreciation Luncheon
- ✓ New books for our library and teachers
- ✓ 6th grade graduation
- √ Kindergarten t-shirts
- ✓ Half Way Day
- ✓ Boo Hoo Yahoo Breakfast

HOW DID WE DO ALL THIS?

Our 140 PTG members who dedicated their time and efforts to the following PTG fundraisers:

Fall and Spring Book Fair, Gertrude Hawk Fall and Spring Sale, Santa's Secret Workshop, Plant Sale, Box Tops and Labels for Education, SpiritWalk, and Tricky Tray!

5,000+ Volunteer Hours



Special thanks to:

- All of our PTG chairs, co-chairs and volunteers
- Refreshment Committee for donating items for all of our events throughout the year
- POSSE for volunteering their time and support for teacher, classroom and library projects
- Parents, teachers, staff, friends, and community members for supporting our fundraisers
- Mr. Leal, the Administration, and the Board of Ed. for continual support throughout the year

Your PTG Board has exciting plans for next year!!

We have a very special project we are funding that is currently in the works. Stay tuned for this announcement at the beginning of the year!

PTG Board

Erinn Allison, President • Annie Dato, Vice President • Renee Scheer, Treasurer • Elisa Diego, Secretary

Contact us: ptgblairstown@gmail.com or www.blairstownptg.weebly.com
June 2017